
 

Rabbit class  | Spring Term 

Gods and Mortals 

 

Ways to help your child… 

Please continue to write in their reading 

journals each time you read at home, This will 

help to improve their confidence and fluency 

in reading and writing. 

Your child also has log-in details for Teach 

your Little Monster to Read and Teach your 

Little Monster Number skills which can be 

accessed via their website. 

History and Geography 

Our topic will be Gods and Mortals, 

focusing on Ancient Greece and 

looking at Greek mythology. As part 

of our topic, we will be exploring 

aspects of Ancient and modern-day 

Greece, looking at different 

geographical features and using maps. 

English 

In English, we are delving into the Big Bright 

Feelings stories by Tom Percival and will 

write our own story about a big feeling. 

Following this, we will be learning to write 

letters. 

We have daily phonics lessons along with 

class reading; focussing on comprehension 

and fluency. 

Maths 

This term we will be exploring equal groups 

and shapes. We will begin by looking at the 

relationships between multiplication and 

division, and the links between division and 

fractions. We will also develop understanding 

of shapes and their properties. 

We will also be continuing our practising of 

times tables. By the end of year 2 children 

should know x2, x5, x10  

Art and DT 

In Design Technology this term we 

will be making our own shields inspired 

by the Ancient Greeks. 

In Art we will be looking plates from 

Ancient Greece and making our own 

using clay. 

Music 

This term we will be focussing on 

improvising and composing our own 

music. 

Science 

Our science focus for the first half term will 

be looking at what plants need to survive. We 

will experiment how different conditions can 

lead to different plant growth. 

Next half term, we will look at the suitability 

of different materials for specific uses. 

RE / PHSE  

In PHSE we will be learning about healthy 

lifestyles and how to keep ourselves safe in 

the digital world. 

In RE, we will be exploring Islam this half 

term and Christianity and the Easter story 

next half term. 

 

Useful info 

P.E. kits on Wednesdays and Fridays. 

Reading book and journals daily 

Library books returned weekly. 


